The Kahnawa:ke COVID-19 Task Force

February 10, 2022

A State of Emergency has been in effect since December 20th, 2021. It will expire on February 20, 2022,
and we will move into a recovery phase of the emergency. The Covid-19 situation is stabilizing and in
preparation for the recovery phase the following Directives will be in effect as of February 14. 2022:

Restaurants, Cigar Lounges, Social Clubs & Bars:
e No capacity limits based on tables distanced 6 feet apart between different groups
* Proof of vaccination required (currently being reviewed)
e Masking required for all employees
* Masking for customers when not seated

Gaming:
* No capacity limits
e Proof of vaccination required (currently being reviewed)
e  Mask required at all times for employees and customers

Indoor and Qutdoor Private Gatherings
e No capacity limits
e Masks recommended

Hall Rentals
e No capacity limits based on tables distanced 6 feet apart between different groups
® Masking when not seated

No dancing
e Proof of vaccination required (currently being reviewed)

Retail, Manufacturing, Churches, Funerals, Ceremonial gatherings:
e No capacity limits
e Masks required in doors

Sports
¢ According to preapproved association/league/school safety standards

Public Transportation
e Masks required by all

Live Music/Karaoke/Shows
e Permitted with public health measures in place

Organizations
e Phased in return to office to be determined by each organization

This directive rescinds and replaces previous directives.
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